Information Regarding Touching Up Of Your Permanent Makeup

It is to be expected that over the years your permanent makeup procedure(s) will need to
either be touched up or re-done (dependent on how long you wait). This is in part because the
micronized pigment is implanted into the skin, which is a living, breathing organ. Everybody’s
skin is different so the timing of these touch ups will vary for every individual patient. Some
patients will come back every year for a “refresher”; others will wait many years. Your
permanent makeup procedure(s) is/are an investment in yourself and will require maintenance.

The fee for the above mentioned touch up(s) and/or re-do(s) will be based upon some of the
following factors:

* The date that the original procedure(s) was performed

e The amount of time needed to perform the touch up and/or re-do
* The material necessary to perform the procedure(s)

e |f the original procedure was done by Elaine Pichet’s Artistic Touch
e |f the original procedure was done else where

e If the touch up is a correction of someone else’s work

When you come in for a touch up and/or re-do, the fee quoted does not include any follow
up appointments. If you do need to come back after your touch-up within a 6 month period,
there will usually only be “set up” fee charge. This, however, will be at the sole discretion of
Elaine Pichet’s Artistic Touch and will be discussed with each client on a case by case basis.
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